
   Gila River Indian Community 
                  Department of Public Works 
 

PLEASE BE ADVISED 

Water reduction measures will be lifted in Districts 1, 2, 3, 4, and 5 
effective today, July 19, 2024. Although progress continues in 
securing all materials needed for the District 3 well repairs, water 
storage levels in the community have stabilized and reduction 
measures are no longer needed at this time. We will inform the 
Community if the situation changes and reduction mitigations are 
needed. 

                             
Repairs Will Continue 

Friday, July 19th, 2024  
through 

Wednesday, July 31, 2024  
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call the  
Department of Public Works at (520) 562-3343. 

 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


